
                                                                                       

                                                                        Albert House                                                                                                           

                                                                     10 Albert Street                                                                                                                            

                                                                       Mansfield Woodhouse 

NG19 8BH 

 

Dear Marshal,  

Thank you for volunteering to marshal at the CSCC on the 12th and 13th April 2025. 

You will receive an e-ticket which you will need to print off and bring with you to gain access 

to the circuit, there will also be a guest pass. Signing-on will be on the day at check in.    

Saturday/ Sunday check in as follows.  

 

 Check-in 07.25am- 08.10am. 

 On post 08.25am 

 Close and circuit inspection 08.35 am. 

 

The sign on process will take place in Garage 39 in the paddock. 

Please Park in the pit lane and walk through to the sign on location. Parking is not 

permitted in the paddock and behind the suite. 

The club will provide a monetary gift of £20 per day – no breakfast will be provided. But 

you could spend your pennies on the breakfast       and have change! 

Entry to the circuit is via the main Paddock Entrance. After entering the paddock, please turn 

right through the assembly area and drive on to the Melbourne Loop, and round to the pit 

entrance. Park up and make your way to Garage 39 restaurant. 

Camping is available from Friday evening in paddock 3. Tents on the grass and caravans on 

the tarmac please. Allowing sensible room between each vehicle. Electric hook up is provided. 

Radios will be issued via the fire tenders.  

Where debris fencing is provided at marshal’s posts, please ensure that you are stood behind 

it for your own protection.  

Reminder of no photography or mobile phone use whilst the track is live. Anyone caught doing 

this will be asked to leave the circuit. 

If you can no longer marshal for this event, please let me know as soon as you can. 

3 no shows without knowledge you will be withdrawn from the data base.  

Kind regards  

Mel Baggaley – Donington ES Team Coordinator /Safeguarding Officer  

admin@doningtonesteam.org.uk 07795275211  

mailto:admin@doningtonesteam.org.uk

